
g' %[g
e

UNiiC D STAI LS
_y

' ' , ,

g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 3
Lp :j ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING APPEAL PANEL ' %

.

%t g WASW NG T ON, 0.C. 70555
,

};
.(- ***** ' sn).

_ . . ' da._L .. .
--,;z u y, ,e. 3;. z,

^ '

October 20, 1982 .-

~

MEMORANDUM FOR: Patricia G. Norry, Director
Office of Administration

h . Le Alan S. Ros en tha l, ChairmanFROM:
'

Atomic Safety _and-Licensing
*

Appeal Panel

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION OF LICENSE FEE
SCHEDULES

This will refer to your October 18, 1982 memorandum
with regard to the draft Federal Register Notice on the
above-entitled subject.

-( Although the matter of license fee schedules. is not
of particular concern to the Appeal Panel, I have cur-
sorily examined the draft notice. That examination dis-
closed nothing worthy of comment.
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